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PWUF 298 PD ATLANTA GA 22 500 P EST 

MAYOR IVAN ALLEN JR. 

3700 NORTHSIDE DRIVE NW ATLANTA 

YOUR TELEGRAM OF DEC 21 1962 HAS BEEN RECEIVED. 

I HAVE REFERRED SAID TELEGRAM TO THE ALL 

CITIZENS COMMITTEE FOR BETTER CITY PLANNING -

DR C MILES SMITH AND THE REVERENDS JOHN A 

MIDDLETON AND ML KING SR CHAIRMAN. PLEASE BE 

ADVISED THAT THIS COMMITTEE IS THE SOLE 

REPRESENTATIVE OF THE NEGRO COMMUNITY IN THIS 

MATTER. I AM SURE YOU WILL HEAR FROM THEM 

IMMEDIATELY REGARDING SAME . 

Q. V. WILLIAMSON 

517PME. 
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